
Mary Mother of Captives 

 

 

Pen Pal Program 
 

 

2130 S 21st Street – 2nd Floor 

Phila, PA 19145 

 
Thank you for your interest in our prison ministry group. We currently have pen pals communicating with 
over 900 inmates across the US. Our writers are all volunteers who are committed to befriending 
incarcerated people.  
 
There are certain rules that must be followed and I am sending those rules to you attached with this 
letter. To be certain, first and foremost, we are not a dating service and all writers are assigned on a first 
come first server basis.  
 
Please take the time to read and understand the rules. There are essentially two rules for our writers: 
Use Only the assigned Writer Name and the Return Address of MMOC on all correspondence with 
inmates. The return address should read as:  
  Your Writer Name (to be assigned) 
  MMOC 
  2130 S 21st St  
  Phila PA 19145 
This is for your protection and the safety of your loved ones.  
 
Additionally, please PRINT the full inmate address without any shortcuts. Some prisons will not deliver 
our mail unless  
it is plainly evident to whom we are writing. So if there is any incorrect information in the address. 
Follow the  
instructions for the full mailing address of the inmate as well.  
 
If you wish to continue and join our service, we will welcome you into God’s nest. Please send a note to 
me at this email  
Address with your full USPS mailing address or call at 610 259 3178 . 
 
I will assign a “Writer Name” when I assign a first pen pal to you. You may have more than one pen pal. If 
you wish  
additional pen pals, please give me a call.  
 
God Bless you and looking forward to your return mail and joining our writing group.  
 
John K  
Program Coordinator 

 

 


